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Parent/Teacher Interviews 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be held in Weeks 10-11 (Wednesday 3 April -
Tuesday 9 April). Bookings are o be made online and must be findlised before 5pm
Tuesday 2 April, when bookings for this event will close.

For parents who do not have internet access, computers will be available at the office
for you to make your own bookings. Interviews are strictly 10 mins and spaces are
limited. If you require more time, please contact your child's teacher directly to make
alternative arrangements.

BOOKINGS CLOSE 5pm Tuesday 2 April 2024.

To book your interview(s) scan the QR Code below and follow the instructions
OR
Go to www . schoolinterviews.com.au

Enter your details and PHONE NUMBER

Select the teachers you wish to see

When you click FINISH, your interview timetable will be emailed to you automatically.
If you do not receive your email immediately —
Check your junk mail folder AND make sure you have spelled your email address
cormrectly

Bookings close on 5pm Tuesday 2 April 2024,

These links will be available on our school website and Facebook page soon.

You may change your bookings, any time prior to the closing date, by re-visiting the
wiww schoolinterviews.com.au and using the event code. Remember to use the same name and email
address, you used when you made your original booking. Parents wishing to change their interview times
after the closing date, should contact the school direcily on: 9644 1284,




